STRICKEN BY THE BOARD, 11/7/13

Therriault, John

From: Ted Tiberi <ttiberi@ARIDtech.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 12:31 PM
To: Therriault, John

Subject: Stakeholder Comments

Dear John,

I read with interest the decision of the hearing officer to allow ARID's comments on R2013-018.

I send this note to ensure that the comments and files submitted electronically by ARID yesterday (30 SEPT
2013) were received by you. Can you please confirm this ?

Also, with respect to ease of viewing of the infrared camera video which shows the vapor emissions generated
from the refueling of a non-ORVR vehicle in the absence of Stage II at the GDF; I have included below a link
to allow the reader to view this important video on youtube.

Please reference this link for video of a refueling event with a non -ORVR vehicle at a non-Stage I
GDF: http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=E8Hoj- vOW4&feature=related

Respectfully submitted,

Ted Tiberi

Ted Tiberi

ARID Technologies, Inc.
323 S. Hale Street
Wheaton, IL 60187 USA
office: 630.681.8500
mobile: 708.557.0297
ttiberi@ ARIDtech.com






